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                                Dublin 7. 

  

Sinead Fox  

HR Administrator  

ByrneWallace  

88 Harcourt Street  

Dublin 2                         22 February 2016 

         
 

RE: Summer Internship Programme 2016  

 

Dear Ms Fox,  
 

I am writing to you with a keen interest in the ByrneWallace 2016 Summer Internship 

Programme.  Currently, I am a postgraduate student on the LL.M programme at Trinity 

College Dublin.  I am also a graduate of the DCU BCL degree programme graduating with 

a high 2nd Class Honours Grade 1.  I also recently complete my final FE-1 examinations 

in October 2015 and aim to begin my studies at Blackhall Place upon the completion of 

my academic studies.   

 

I would value the opportunity to partake in one of the placement groups with you this 

summer. Likewise, I would appreciate the opportunity to learn more about the 

practicalities of life as a solicitor by attending client meetings and by engaging in legal 

duties as part of one of your talented lawyer teams.  Having previously held positions as 

both the journal editor of the DCU Law Journal and secretary of the DCU FLAC society 

respectively, I hold that good communication within a team is a vital element to achieving 

objectives.  It is reassuring to see that my rationale when it comes to teamwork is equally 

held by ByrneWallace.  
 
 

Being an optimistic, engaging and determined individual, I constantly strive to achieve my 

full potential in all facets of my life, be it academically, partaking in charity work on a 

regular basis or keeping healthy and fit through my running.  In addition, I feel my strong 

work-ethic and constant drive to succeed would be an invaluable addition to ByrneWallace. 
 
 

I am very committed. In my most recent position as Sponsorship Officer and Webmaster 

for the Trinity College Law Student Colloquium 2016, we held a very successful Colloquium 

event on campus on the 20 February 2016.   As part of the Committee, I was very much 

involved in the selection of papers to be presented, booking venues, liaising with panellists, 

updating the event’s website accordingly and securing sponsorship from both main and 

private sponsors.  It was our objective as a Committee that the eight annual Colloquium 

would be the most successful to take place since the event’s inception. I believe this 

ambitious nature in terms of striving for excellence and subsequently following through 

with such goals makes me a perfect fit for ByrneWallace.   
 

 

My previous work experience as well as modules undertaken this year as part of my LL.M 

course have made me aware of just how vital commercial transactions are becoming to 

both the national and international economic markets.  As a budding commercial lawyer, 

I am keen for more exposure to this progression outside the confines of a lecture hall. 

Therefore as the firm has been recognised for excellence in client service at the 2016 

International Client Choice Awards this month, ByrneWallace would undoubtedly offer me 

the opportunity to witness the shaping of this influence for myself. 
 

 

Many thanks for considering my application and I look forward to hearing from you in due 

course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adam James Casey    


